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Upcoming Dates

October 4th-All region festival

December 2nd-Choir Concert in the 
auditorium 7:00 pm


December 3rd-OU Men’s Festival


December 13th-Piano Recital in the 
auditorium- 7:00 pm


January 25th- Circle the State
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Past Choir T-shirts 
for sale


T-shirts from a few years ago 
are for sale $5.00


Available sizes


2- Youth L


2- 2xl


4- xl


5- Large


4- medium


5- Large


Choir Concert 


Dec. 4th


All choir students are required 
to attend this concert. It is our 
final test grade. Students will 
stay after school for a rehearsal 
Monday November 29th.


Piano concert 
Dec.13th	 


This is a joint recital with Mrs. 
Scholz home private students. 
Holliharmony studio and CMS 
Piano students who sign up will 
perform solo and duet pieces in 
the auditorium.

CMS CHOIR/PIANO 
NEWS
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Seussical Next 
Semester


Seussical the musical will be 
performed in April of next 
semester. 


Students who want to 
audition in December will 
need to have a permission 
form filled out by parents to 
agree on rehearsals. 


This will require after school 
rehearsals and some 
Saturdays. 


Roles will be given after 
auditions in late December/ 
early January. 


Check out the movie 
Horton Hears a Who or 
read a book about Horton 
sitting on an egg to better 
understand the story line. 


Horton the Elephant, Maizie 
the bird, The Monkeys, 
Jungle Citizens, The 
Kangaroo, Gertrude the 
bird, The Who’s, The grinch, 
and all of the other 
characters are relying on us 
to bring the story to life!!!


Items needed for the classroom:


Dry Erase Markers, Dry Erase Erasers


Pencils


Prize box treats (individually wrapped candy, small toys, 
pencils, erasers etc)


8th hour is in need of snacks donated by parents. If you 
would like to donate please let Mrs. Scholz know!

A note from Mrs. Scholz,


Hello students and Adults. Please join our Facebook page 
and feel free to contact me if you need to join the Google 
Classroom page. Facebook- CMS Lawton Choir/piano


Thank you for entrusting me with your children,


Sincerely, Holli Scholz 


holli.scholz@lawtonps.org
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